
Love the community 
By Shah Laiba (2B 19) 

 
Dear Hong Kong,  
 
 Although you are a very small city, you bring joy to everyone. You are a really 
beautiful city. 
 
 I still remember when my family and I went to see the firework for the New Year. 
It was beautiful. So many colors lit up in the sky. It was really crowded but it was worth 
going there. At that time, we were at Victoria Harbor in Admiralty. We walked to the 
AIA Carnival and saw the iconic Hong Kong ice-cream truck called “Mobile Softee”, so 
we all got one cone each and happily enjoyed the wonderful moment. 
 
 Even though my nationality is Pakistani, I would never just go to Pakistan and stay 
there forever without coming to visit you. It is because you have really tasty food, 
beautiful tourist attractions, and very cool transportations. Not only that, people here 
are so kind and respectful. It’s like what Charles Dickens once said, “In love of home, 
the love of country has its rise.” 
 

You are the place I’d never forget even though I may live somewhere else in the 
future. I would never forget the bright lights from the buildings at night, your delicious 
street food and your special transportations. I hope I’ll stay with you forever.  

 
Thank you for everything you’ve given to me. 
 

Love, 
Laiba 

 


